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In June 2023, as part of our role as a Maths No Problem Model 

School, we hosted an Open Day event for teaching professionals to 

visit and see Maths across our school. Below is a selection of 

comments received. 

 

• Amazing opportunity to see how another school runs and 

teaches Maths. Staff very helpful and friendly. All children 

engaged at all times and knew how to use equipment. Thank 

you. 

• Excellent behaviour for learning, fostered by teachers’ high 

expectations. Consistency is evident across school, yet it is clear 

teachers are empowered to make decisions for their classes. 

Great presentation in books. 

• I am brand new to teaching MNP and hugely valued the 

journaling sessions – the emphasis on collaboration, 

mathematical and independent thought. 

• Thank you. It was very valuable to see the lessons in action and 

see the progression in the journals from EYFS. All the teachers 

were happy to take time to talk and answer questions. A great 

morning. 

• Fantastic insight into your MNP journey. Well organised, 

informative and really helpful. Really impressed with the 

journaling. Thank you. 

• I felt very welcomed by all staff when entering classrooms. 

Teachers took the time to talk through what they were doing 

and why. All children were polite and chatty. 

• Great to watch lessons in action and see how the classes mirror 

each other.  


